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BUILDING AND STANDARDS BOARD AGENDA ITEM 4.1 FOR  

July 24th, 2025 

 

PLANNING AND INSPECTIONS DEPARTMENT 
PROPERTY MAINTENANCE AND ZONING 

 

July 24th, 2025 

 

TO:  The Honorable Chairman and Board Members 

 

THROUGH: Tony De La Cruz, Planning and Inspections Department, City of El Paso Building 

Official 

 

FROM: Nathan J. Walsh, C.B.O., Chief Building Inspector 

 

SUBJECT: 12923 HUECO SANDS CIR, EL PASO, TEXAS 79938 

 
 The following is a brief chronology of the investigation of the referenced location: 

 

1) The two accessory structures were built on or about the year 1994. The two accessory structures were 

constructed of CMU brick walls and wood frame roof structure with a total of 594. sq. ft. of area. The 

current investigation began on May 07th, 2025. The structures were found to have substantial damage 

and dilapidation, both structures are severely dilapidated. In structure #1 the roof is deteriorated and 

open to the elements, has a missing wall on one side; structure #2 presents substantial fire damaged, 

both structures are filled with combustible materials, trash, rubbish and debris and both structures are 

open to unwanted entry. 

2) There have been Six (6) PD Code Compliance Cases, One (1) Fire Investigation (Clint Fire 

Department), and, Two (2) Property Maintenance and Zoning Cases at the property since January of 

2018. 

3) A certified notice of violation letter was mailed to the owner EPOPA LLC, 444 EXECUTIVE 

CENTER BLVD. STE 124, EL PASO, TEXAS 79902-1014 on July 9th, 2025. 
4) Certified notices of the public hearing scheduled for July 24, 2025 of the Building and Standards 

meeting were mailed to the owner and all interested parties on July 11th, 2025.    

5) As of June 23rd, 2025. $0.00 in taxes are owed.   

6) Contact has been made with the property owner Mr. Tanny Berg on May 19th, 2025 he stated that he 

was not aware about the two small structures on his land, and on June 12th, 2025 he stated that he is 

working to get a company to demolish all three structures on the land, to keep just the empty land. 

 

 

The owner have been notified of the property violations at this property. To February 11, 2025, there 

has been   no action taken, and therefore the Department recommends: 

 

 
1) That the structures are substandard and unfit for habitation or use and a hazard to the public health, 

safety and welfare; and 

2) That the structures are not in substantial compliance with the municipal ordinances regulating fire 

protection, structural integrity and the disposal of refuse; and 



3) That the certificate of occupancy be revoked; and  

4) That the structures shall be secured and demolished within thirty (30) days of this order; and 

5) That the responsible party shall abide by all permitting requirements; and 

6) That the premises be cleaned of all weeds, trash and debris within thirty (30) days and maintained 

clean thereafter; and 

7) That upon failure by the owner or any other interested party to comply with the order of the Building 

and Standards Commission, the City may take whatever action is necessary to bring the property 

into compliance, including demolition and place a lien on the property for the work which will be 

caused to be done by the City.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 


